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I strongly believe that the CTS site is important for Cambridge. I live fairly close the
downtown and realize the importance of having a site to serve men and women in need of a
safe place and supervision, and ongoing support. 
I encourage council to make a decision as this has gone on too long. Lives are being lost! 
Regards,
Sandra Wilson
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